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Jennifer Swantek MSN, FNP-BC 
Columbus Community Hospital 
4600 38th Street 
Columbus, NE 68601 

Western Reserve Anesthesia Education (WRAE) 
11800 Edinboro LN 
Chagrin Falls, OH 44023 

Dear Jeff and Scott, 

Thank you so much for bringing your Ultrasound Guided Peripheral Nerve Block 
Conference to Columbus, NE.  I received so much positive feedback regarding the 
conference that I am sure we will be hosting one again soon.  Ultrasound Guided 
Regional Blocks have become a standard now at our institution and are setting us apart 
from other hospitals in our state.  Patients are having better pain relief and our 
physicians are pleased with their patient outcomes.  Use of the blocks is helping us 
achieve our goal of decreasing the amount of opioids used in the post-operative period 
and allowing our patients to participate earlier in therapies. 

Many of those that attended the conference liked the format of how you would instruct on a 
particular block and then immediately go practice with the ultrasound.  They felt this helped 
with their technique and understanding of the procedure.  The participants also appreciated the 
recommendations of pharmacological agents used in each block.  Many participants 
commented on how well the conference was run and would highly recommend it to their peers.  
Thank you again for bringing your expertise to Columbus, NE.  I am sure we will be hosting a 
conference again soon.  We look forward to working with you in the future. 
 
Kindest regards, 
 
Jennifer Swantek MSN, FNP-BC 
Nursing Education Director 
Columbus Community Hospital 


